
Company News

Fraudulent email

A small number of Members have reported receiving an email, purportedly from 
Gard, which  begins
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“Dear Member,We are pleased to send the attached documents to you. The report 
highlights some of the ongoing efforts of DFA…”

This mail is not from Gard, and is likely to be a “phishing” scheme. We remind all 
Members and clients to carefully examine the sender’s email address, making sure 
that the message comes from the gard.no domain. If in doubt, please contact 
customer.experience@gard.no .
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